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8 October 2020 

 

Retirement of Director  

 

The Company wishes to announce that Domenic Anthony Brusamarello will be retiring as a Director of the 

Company effective from 12 November 2020. 

The Board wishes to recognise and thank Dom for the substantial contribution that he has made to the 

Company and to the Inverloch and District community over the 11 years that he has been a director. He has 

also held positions in both the Risk and Finance, and the Business Development and Marketing committees 

over many years. An active advocate of community banking he has had a significant role in the allocation of 

grants/sponsorships and implementation of a large number of programs and initiatives benefiting many sectors 

of our community. 

The Board and staff wish to thank Dom for his personnel contributions and counsel over many years and wish 

him and his family all the best in his future endeavours.  

 

 

Mark McCormack 

Company Secretary  

 

 


